
From: Camilus Aristil
Subject: Fund the Roosevelt Park Project- It is important to our community
Date: Tuesday, May 23, 2023 12:11:26 AM

Dear City Council,

I am writing to express my strong support for funding the Roosevelt Park Project. Our
community needs it, and most importantly, our kids need it.

Thank you

Camilus Aristil 
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